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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Côte d´Ivoire  for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


We particularly welcome the adopted numerous legislative and regulatory instruments aimed at strengthening the country’s democratic framework. 

We commend the national reconciliation process by setting up two commissions - the Dialogue, Truth and Reconciliation Commission, and the National Commission for Reconciliation and Compensation of Victims.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations:

- to continue to support the important role of civil society and continue to cooperate with them in terms of improving the situation of children delinquents,

- to continue with measures that guarantee access to reproductive health services throughout the country to women and adolescents, and to organize education and awareness raising programs on the importance of contraception and the right to sexual and reproductive health.


We wish Côte d´Ivoire a very successful review process.

